
From:  on behalf of Jon Wade  
Sent: Sunday, November 26, 2017 11:16 AM 
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone 
Subject: Shoshone OHV travel management planning process 
 

I am writing to express my interest in your planning process.  My family and I have ridden 

snowmobiles and ATV's in the Shoshone Forest on several occasions and are very interested in 

maintaining riding opportunities there.  I see in your recommended actions that you are creating 

17 miles of roads but closing 25 miles.  I am not faulting this discrepancy but want to encourage 

you to at least maintain the status quo for motorized riders and motorized riding opportunities.   

 

Thanks for taking good care of our public lands and for your consideration of our comments. 

 

Jon Wade & family 

 

 

 

 




